2024-25 photo contest guidelines -- theme

"Intersections" is the theme of this contest -- we're looking for stories about places of transition. "We’re busy and always have been. Things move at a fast pace -- people go to work, come home, go to the store, come back and so the cycle goes. It’s nothing new. Those who came before us did the same in their own ways and according to their own schedule," said MSNHA historic preservationist Clayton Davis.  "One constant in our busy lives is places of transition. Bridges, roads, streets, nature trails, sidewalks, hallways— these are all places where we cross paths, exchange words, meet and depart. Different people at different times have all moved through these temporary spaces that connect one point to another."
"This year’s photo contest explores these abstract areas," he added. "Your entry should examine an aspect of a transitionary place — maybe imagine long-forgotten conversations or momentary pauses enroute to another destination. Think creatively about seemingly mundane places that surround us."  
This year’s entry form helps you connect your image to the new theme. In addition to asking for your contact info plus where & when the photo was taken, the form gives you space to explain how your entry interprets “Intersections.” What does your image say about places of transition in northwest Alabama? What does "Intersections" mean to you? What drew you to create and capture this photo?
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